
July 2019

It has been so nice welcoming the visitors from Bo over the last few 

weeks and hosting the Day of the African Child here at All Saints’. 

We enjoyed having over 15 visiting schools here to celebrate the day 

with us which was an incredible celebration of our links with Bo. A 

special thank you to Liz Garrett who was one of the main organisers 

of the event, such a memorable day.
Debi Cossins

Class Attendance for 
June 2019

Lates

3LC 93% 23

3AD 97% 2

4SL 96.6% 34

4MJ 97.5% 7

5VK 95.6% 23

5DW 93.4% 8

6KC 97.2% 5

6SU 93.8% 4

Dates for the diary ….

Mon 8th July 1.30pm Year 6 production (parents and grandparents welcome) *please note change to 

original timing

Tues 9th July 6pm Year 6 production (parents and grandparents welcome)

Wed 10th July All Day Year 6 Trip to Dudley Zoo – Please make payments on www.eduspot.co.uk asap

Thurs 11th July All Day Save the children Den Day – Bring a donation for Save the Children and Non uniform. 

See letter emailed for more information.

Fri 12th July All Day Year 3 Trip to Think Tank – Please make payments on www.eduspot.co.uk asap

Mon 15th July Reports home today

Tues 16th July All Day Year 6 Trip to Cinema and Pizza Express – TBC

Thurs 18th July 2pm Leavers Assembly ALL year 6 parents and grandparents welcome

Fri 19th July 9.30am End of term Service at Church. Families of children in all years welcome. 

Fri 19th July END OF TERM

Sat 20th July All Saints’ Church Summer Fair

Mon 2nd Sept INSET DAY

Tues 3rd Sept Children return to school

28th Oct - 1st Nov OCTOBER HALF TERM HOLIDAY

4th Nov Inset Day

5th Nov Children return to school

All Saints’ Church 30th Anniversary

The church will be celebrating its 30th anniversary, both with a 

Summer Fair on the 20th, and a Dedication Service on the 21st

July. 

Arrangements are being made for church members to create a 

display of the contributions, alongside birthday cards which 

children from Emscote Infants and All Saints’ and congregational 

members are writing, incorporating a response to ‘What All Saints 

has meant to me’. You are invited to participate in the 

Dedication service on 21st July at 10.30, so you can admire your 

youngsters‘ work and participate in the celebratory service which 

will be a bit different to the usual.

Outstanding Payments

Please make sure all outstanding payments, including dinner 

money arrears are made before the end of term, thank you.

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
http://www.eduspot.co.uk/


. Year 6 Leavers Productions:

“Remember Me”
Monday 8th July 1:30pm 

Parents & Grandparents 

welcome

Tuesday 9th July 6pm parents 

welcome

Sports Day

On Monday we enjoyed a nice sunny day for Sports Day. In the 

morning, the children went round 8 different activities in their 

houses, trying to accumulate as many points as possible to 

become the 'winning house'. The activities were:

Cups, Hurdles, Hockey, Football, Obstacle Race, Long Jump, 

Javelin, and Ludo.

In the afternoon, the more traditional sports day races went 

ahead including: the obstacle race, shuttle relay and the sprints. 

There was also a very competitive staff race, a parents race and 

a toddler race too.

Thank you to all the parents who came to support and join in 

with our sports day, there was a lovely atmosphere around the 

school field and fun was had by all who participated. A special 

well done to all the children for striving to do their very best.

Well done to Red House for your fantastic win! 

On Thursday 13th June All Saints' was delighted to be the host school for the annual Day of the African 

Child. It was a magnificent success despite the rain!

This special event enabled all our children to take part in six African themed workshops throughout 

the day.

After lunch all 550 pupils and staff marched round our field, with their school banners, in a parade to 

celebrate our school links with Bo in Sierra Leone.

Our Bo teacher guests were John Sandi, Lucy Amara, Kula Fangawa and Francis Jusu.

Mrs Garrett, our International Coordinator, who also works with 'One World Link' was very grateful for 

the amazing teamwork from the All Saints' staff who all made the exciting day go smoothly.

Bishop John of Warwick was amongst many special guests towards the end of the day. They were 

invited to place a plant in our Ecobrick Planter, a culmination of work amongst many schools doing the 

Zero Waste project.

Art Competition Winner

This year students from Mrs Wraggs’ Art group sent their work off to be 

judged in the Art competition at St Mary’s Church.

There were some excellent pieces there and fantastically one of our 

students (Ainara) walked away with a prize in the collage category for her 

sun flower. Congratulations Ainara – Well done!



Calling all Parents/Carers of children aged 

0-5 COME AND JOIN US! Every Friday 

between 10.00-11.30am @ The Gap 

Community Centre, Warwick. FOR MORE 

DETAILS, PLEASE CONTACT US ON 01926 

494200 

Warwick School Summer Action 2019 

Bookings for at Warwick School are now 

open. Courses are available for children 

coming from Reception class to Year 7 (up to 

and including 12-year-olds).

We also have our popular Action Plus program 

available for 12 to 14 year olds.

Please see below and follow the link to see 

what exciting activities we have on offer!

www.warwickschool.org/summer-action-2019

Piano Lessons - Individual tuition 

available during school hours; beginners a 

speciality; £10 for 30 minutes. Please 

contact school office for details or contact 

Suzanne on 07941 988 235.

Book Donation

Thank you very much Annabel from year 4 for 

donating over 100 books to the All Saints’ Library. 

They are a much appreciated addition.

Fathers’ Day Breakfast

It was lovely to see so many dads for our breakfast 

this year. The children really enjoyed having you in 

school with them! 

Year 5 Space Centre Visit

Recently, Year 5 visited the National Space Centre 

and were a credit to the school. The children 

explored the centre and took part in a lot of hands-on 

learning. They visited the rockets, Tim Peake's space 

capsule, watched a film in the Planetarium and got to 

smell 'Space', along with many other activities. The 

day was full of learning and the children made the 

most of their time there. Astronauts in the making!

‘Mini-Red’ Tennis Tournament 

On Thursday 20th June, 16 children: 8 from Year 4 and 

8 from Year 5, attended the annual ‘Mini-Red’ Tennis 

Tournament held at Leamington Tennis Club. All the 

children played 4 matches on a ‘first to 5’ basis, 

playing against children from other schools in the 

local area. It was a great afternoon where all children 

got to refine their tennis skills on proper courts 

(albeit smaller than typical tennis courts!) and there 

was much success all round!

Term Dates

Please see over for term dates for academic 

year 2019-2020

Quadkids Athletics

On Tuesday 18th June, all of 4SC attended the 

annual QuadKids Athletics Tournament at 

Kingsley Sports Ground in Leamington. Here, 

they competed in a range of athletics events 

including: a sprint, the 400metres, standing 

long jump and the javelin. They also had a go 

at a ‘tug-of-war’ and a relay event. 

Thankfully, the rain just about held off and all 

the children had a fantastic afternoon of 

sports

http://www.warwickschool.org/summer-action-2019



